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Daniel & Bethanie Update 
 

 Here we said goodbye to 
our beloved Brethren in 
Leicester, England. 
We spent time in 
fellowship with our 
brethren and received so 
much encouragement in 
preparation for SIBI. 
We will truly miss our 
Leicester family, we thank 
them for all their love, 
support and 
encouragement over the 
years. We Love you! 

We packed up 
our things into 
these cases, 
this is all we 
had left, and 
we moved out 
of our home in 
Loughborough. 
We then 
stayed with a 
sister from 
Leicester for 
10 days before 
we flew to the 
USA on July 
10th.  

By God’s grace we arrived safely in Lubbock on July 10th. We 
were greeted by members from Greenlawn Church of Christ at 
the airport and were made to feel so welcome. We have since 
settled in and acclimated to life in Lubbock. We are renting a 
home; a car has kindly been donated to us and we have 
learned to drive on the right side of the road. We were 
supported to set up bank accounts/phones/bills and get 
supplies that we needed for school. We have also had the 
chance to meet some fellow SIBI students and faculty 
members whilst helping other students move into their homes. 
We have been worshipping with the Greenlawn Church of 
Christ, attending midweek bible class as well as volunteering 
at the blessing center at the weekends. 
We have met so many wonderful people and have truly been 
looked after since arriving. 
We have enrolled on our courses for school and have our 
supplies, orientation starts on August 8th and our classes begin 
on August 12th, we are ready to go! 

We would like to express our gratitude to those who have supported us and helped us with our move to 
Lubbock.  We have been overwhelmed with the love and support that we have received and for that we give 
God all the glory.  We would love to keep you all updated on our studies and we ask that you continue to keep 
us in prayer, that we may remain focused and gain the understanding as we begin our studies. Thank you all 
again and God Bless. 


